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3 February 2006

Lawrence M.  Gartner, M.D.

Chairperson, Section on Breastfeeding

The American Academy of Pediatrics

141 Northwest Point Boulevard

Elk Grove Village, IL 60007-1098

Dear Dr. Gartner,

Please find enclosed a copy of my letter to DHHS Secretary Michael O. Leavitt, which is self-explanatory. I am requesting that you distribute this letter to members of your breastfeeding committee and to take corrective actions. 

The refusal of your committee to review the relevant scientific literature on the significant deficits of the essential amino acids in infant formula milk and its consequences for brain-behavioral development in your 2005 Policy Statement, "Breastfeeding and the Use of Human Milk" is inexcusable. 

Sincerely,

James W. Prescott, Ph.D.

Director

